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Canadian Food Agence canadienne
Inspection Agency  d'inspection des aliments

Tommi Keranen — Multi-Commodity Supervisor
CFIA Vancouver Harbour Operations

270-858 Beatty Street

Vancouver BC

V6B 1C1

February 6, 2014

Re: Boarding of Grain Vessels / AGM Vessels at Anchor

This letter serves as a reminder that any vessel used as a launch is required to
standby while CFIA inspectors are onboard the vessel, as outlined in the
attached memorandum to the BC Chamber of Shipping.

Please note that in the event the launch is required to leave the vessel,
regardless of reason, all the Inspectors conducting work on the vessel are to be
notified immediately by the Agent prior to the launch leaving, and that all
Inspection tasks will be stopped until the launch returns.

In the event the weather turns or the launch is delayed for an indeterminate
time, it will be the agent's responsibility to ensure another launch is available to
pick up the Inspection team. This is to ensure the safety of the inspection staff, in
the event of injury.

Feel free to call me at 604-666-3837 if you have any questions regarding this
or any other matter.

Thank-You,

Tommi Keranen — Multi-Commodity Supervisor

Encl: Memo to BC Chamber of Shipping
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